
Town of Montville 

COMMISSION ON AGING 
12 Maple Avenue 

Uncasville, Connecticut 06382 
  

Regular Meeting of November 6, 2014 
 

1. Call to order 
Chair Doherty-Peck called the meeting of the Commission on Aging to order on    

      November 6th, 2014 at 10:00 in the library at the Senior Center. 
 
2. Roll Call 

Present were Commission members, Doherty-Peck, MacNeil, Skinner, Ziegler, 
and Adams.  Absent were Antoniac and Liaison Caron.  
 

3. Approval of Minutes 
A motion was made by Ziegler, seconded by Skinner to approve the minutes for 
October 2nd 2014.  All in favor.  Motion carried. 
 

4. Approval of Bills- 
No bills   
 

5. Correspondence 
No correspondence  
 

6. Remarks from the public 
No public 
 

      7.   Reports 
A. Kathleen Doherty-Peck, Senior Center Dirrector 

1) Doherty-Peck reported that they are working on a Veterans 
program to assist local vets.  They are currently selling tickets to 
a show for Usher at Mohegan Sun Arena.  The Mohegan’s 
donated a sky box for the event.  Tickets are $125.00.  All money 
collected will go towards the veterans’ program. 

2) Since Caron could not be present he asked Kathie to talk about 
Veterans program, generosity of the Mohegan Sun, and needs. 

                                                         
     8.  New Business 
                              

1) Sergent Greenwood moved on so Lt Bunnell will be the new liaison 
starting in January 2015. 

2) The dates were set for the 2015 monthly meetings of the 
Commission on Aging with a time change from 10:00 AM to 9:00 
AM.  Vote was taken, all in favor. 
 



10. Remarks from the public 
                                No remarks 
 
11. Remarks from the committee 
Ziegler asked how the money raised through the concert would help 
veterans.  Doherty-Peck explained they would be going into a 
fund to help veterans with basic needs while they interim with her for          
setting with other programs on a permanent basis. 
 
Skinner asked how the GAP program was going.  Doherty-Peck said 
they still didn’t have anyone signed up for the program.  There was a 
discussion about how to make more people aware of it.  Possibly 
sending flyers to all residents and having post cards given to customers 
at both Stop and Shop and Best Market. 
 
11.  Adjourn 
Meeting adjourned at 10:20 motioned by Ziegler and Seconded by Skinner.  
                
 
         

 
 
 
 

 
 

       


